Intensification of Earthquakes, Since Feast of Trumpets (Sept.13th 2015)
 
 
Mark 13:8  "There will be earthquakes in place after place"

Joel 3:16  "Yahweh's voice will roar from Zion and thunder from Jerusalem, and the heavens and the earth will shake. But Yahweh will be a refuge for his people, a strong fortress for the people of Israel."

Haggai 2:6  "For thus says Yahweh of hosts: Yet once more, in a little while, I will shake the heavens and the earth and the sea and the dry land"

Isaiah 13:13  "Therefore I will make the heavens tremble, and the earth will be shaken out of its place, at the wrath of Yahweh of hosts in the day of his fierce anger."

Hebrews 12:26-27  "At that time his voice shook the earth, but now he has promised, “Once more I will shake not only the earth but also the heavens.”[a] 27 The words “once more” indicate the removing of what can be shaken—that is, created things—so that what cannot be shaken may remain.
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Jul. 1st Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits NNE of Raoul Island, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100095pp

Jul. 1st Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits E of Chitose, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100095qp

Jul. 2nd Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake Hits NNE of Raoul Island, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100095ut

Jul. 2nd Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake Hits NE of Raoul Island, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100095v5

Jul. 2nd Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits NNE of Calama, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100095vj

Jul. 2nd Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits NE of Lejanias, Colombia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000969j

Jul. 4th   Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake Hits SE of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100096j3

Jul. 4th   Magnitude 5.9 Earthquake Hits WSW of Constitucion, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100096p0

Jul. 4th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits ESE of Amahai, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100096rh

Jul. 4th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits ESE of Amahai, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100096s9

Jul. 5th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits S of Puerto San Jose, Guatemala
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100096z1

Jul. 5th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits ENE of `Ohonua, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000973p

Jul. 5th   Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake strikes western Montana
http://www.foxnews.com/us/2017/07/06/montana-earthquake-5-8-magnitude-earthquake-felt-in-region.html

Jul. 6th   Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake strikes western Montana
http://www.foxnews.com/us/2017/07/06/montana-earthquake-5-8-magnitude-earthquake-felt-in-region.html

Jul. 6th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes SE of Kamaishi, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000975e

Jul. 6th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes NNW of Sola, Vanuatu
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10009772

Jul. 7th   Magnitude 5.7 Earthquake strikes SSW of Finschhafen, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100097jz

Jul. 7th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes ESE of Marumori, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100097p5

Jul. 7th   Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake strikes E of Ile Hunter, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10009846


Jul. 8th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes WSW of Gunungbatu, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000989m

Jul. 9th   Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake strikes NNW of Visokoi Island, S. Georgia & the S. Sandwich Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100098bt

Jul. 10th   Magnitude 5.9 Earthquake strikes WNW of San Pedro, Philippines
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100098gc

Jul. 10th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes SE of Amahai, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100098gm

Jul. 10th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes Southeast of Easter Island
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100098ju

Jul. 10th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes ENE of Georgetown, Saint Helena
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100098nb

Jul. 11th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes NE of Parapat, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100098p4

Jul. 11th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes SW of Tarumizu, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100098pn

Jul. 11th   Magnitude 6.6 Earthquake strikes NW of Auckland Island, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100098qm

Jul. 11th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes S of Propicia, Ecuador
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100098s3

Jul. 11th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes SSE of Korsakov, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100098sf

Jul. 11th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes Scotia Sea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100098zc

Jul. 11th   Magnitude 5.9 Earthquake strikes ESE of Hoemul-li, North Korea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009vsi


Jul. 13th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes ENE of Oitui, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009vzb

Jul. 14th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes NE of Raoul Island, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009w6x

Jul. 14th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes N of Padangsidempuan, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009w71

Jul. 14th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes WSW of San Antonio, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009wav

Jul. 15th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes Southwest of Africa
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009wir

Jul. 15th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes ESE of Farallon de Pajaros, Northern Mariana Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009wj2

Jul. 15th   Magnitude 5.9 Earthquake strikes WSW of Tilamuta, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009wjw

Jul. 15th   Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake strikes ESE of Pirgos, Greece
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009wn5

Jul. 15th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes West of Macquarie Island
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009wp9

Jul. 16th   Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes SE of Pangai, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009wsf 

Jul. 17th   Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake strikes ESE of Pangai, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009wu6

Jul. 17th   Magnitude 6.2 Earthquake strikes ESE of Nikol'skoye, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009wwj

Jul. 17th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes ESE of Nikol'skoye, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009wwq

Jul. 17th   Magnitude 7.8 earthquake strikes off the coast of Russia and Alaska
http://www.cnbc.com/2017/07/17/quake-between-russia-and-alaska-to-cause-tsunami-waves-authorities-say.html

Jul. 17th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes ESE of Nikol'skoye, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009x4l

Jul. 17th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes WNW of Attu Station, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009x4p

Jul. 17th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes WNW of Attu Station, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009x5d

Jul. 18th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes ESE of Nikol'skoye, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009x5b

Jul. 18th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes WNW of Attu Station, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009x6j

Jul. 18th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes ENE of Nikol'skoye, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009x7m

Jul. 18th   Magnitude 6.4 Earthquake strikes WNW of Camana, Peru
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009x7r

Jul. 18th   Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes E of Nikol'skoye, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009xb7

Jul. 18th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes WNW of Attu Station, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009xp9

Jul. 19th   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes Owen Fracture Zone region
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009xs9

Jul. 19th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes Ryukyu Islands, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009xu0

Jul. 19th   Magnitude 5.9 Earthquake strikes Mauritius - Reunion region
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009xz4

Jul. 19th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes Barbados region, Windward Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009xzd

Jul. 19th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes NE of Neiafu, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009y61

Jul. 19th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes ESE of Antofagasta, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009yal

Jul. 20th   Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake strikes E of Namie, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009yb7

Jul. 20th   Magnitude 6.7 Earthquake strikes SSE of Bodrum, Turkey
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009ynd

Jul. 20th   Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes ESE of Nikol'skoye, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009yp4

Jul. 20th   Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes E of Pagan, Northern Mariana Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009ypv

Jul. 21st   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes SW of Banda Aceh, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009yuy

Jul. 21st   Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes ESE of Port-Vila, Vanuatu
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009yvq

Jul. 21st   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes NW of Ambunti, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009yw4

Jul. 21st   Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes NE of Kos, Greece
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009zaf

Jul. 22nd     Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes NE of Tocopilla, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009zmz 

Jul. 23rd     Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes WNW of Attu Station, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009zxe

Jul. 23rd     Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes SSW of Tinabogan, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009zyk

Jul. 23rd     Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake strikes ENE of Miyako, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a02t

Jul. 23rd     Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes ESE of Kerman, Iran
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a03u

Jul. 24th       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes ESE of Pangai, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a0bg

Jul. 24th       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes Balleny Islands region
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a0fc

Jul. 24th       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes Southern Mid-Atlantic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a0gi

Jul. 25th       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes South of the Fiji Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a0ku

Jul. 25th       Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes SSW of Bengkulu, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a15p

Jul. 26th       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes NNE of Sidomulyo, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a187

Jul. 26th       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes ESE of Antofagasta, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a188

Jul. 26th       Magnitude 5.9 Earthquake strikes SSE of Naze, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a18e

Jul. 26th       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes WSW of Contamana, Peru
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a1ik

Jul. 27th       Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake strikes WNW of Leksula, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a1qs

Jul. 27th       Magnitude 5.9 Earthquake strikes North Atlantic Ocean
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a1uk

Jul. 27th       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes SSW of Bengkulu, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a1vu 

Jul. 27th       Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes NNE of Chichi-shima, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a20r

Jul. 28th       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a210

Jul. 28th       Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes ESE of Nikol'skoye, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a21g

Jul. 28th       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes E of Lakatoro, Vanuatu
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a22u

Jul. 29th       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes WNW of Ferndale, California
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/nc72852151

Jul. 29th       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes E of Ile Hunter, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a2gy 

Jul. 30th       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes S of Ndoi Island, Fiji
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a2m0

Jul. 30th       Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes W of Rubirizi, Uganda
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a2mp

Jul. 30th       Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes ESE of Iwaki, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a2p8

Jul. 30th       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake strikes S of Farsan, Iran
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a2q6

Jul. 30th       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes NNW of Visokoi Island, S. Georgia & the S. Sandwich Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a2qg

Jul. 30th       Magnitude 5.7 Earthquake strikes ENE of Kuril'sk, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a2r4

Jul. 31st       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake strikes NNW of Curup, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a2vm

Jul. 31st       Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake strikes SSE of Palaiochora, Greece
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a30v

Jul. 31st       Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake strikes NW of Visokoi Island, S. Georgia & the S. Sandwich Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000a313


